

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

STATE HOUSE • BOSTON, MA 02133 (617) 725-4000

March 18, 2016

Melissa Rodrigues Town Manager Town of Sudbury 278 Old Sudbury Road Sudbury, MA 01776-1843

Dear Melissa:

On behalf of Governor Charlie Baker, thank you for your recent correspondence regarding the Eversource reliability project. We understand your concern about this issue, and we are grateful to have your voice as part of the discussion.

Please feel free to contact our office in the future with any further questions or concerns; your comments are always welcome in this administration.

BOARD OF SHAFFINEN SUBBURY, HA

Sincerely,

Constituent Services Aide Office of Governor Charlie Baker (617) 725-4005 www.mass.gov/governor/contact